
9/11 Pace University Oral History Project

      April 10, 2006

          Dear Interviewee:

  Thank you for your participation in the Pace University 9/11 Oral History Project.

Your interview may have brought back painful memories of your 9/11 experience. Please 
be informed that Dr. Richard Shadick, or one of his staff at the Pace University 
Counseling Center, is available to meet with you. If you decide you need counseling
services, please call 212-346-1526 to schedule an appointment and identify yourself as a 
participant in the Pace 9/11 Project. Dr. Shadick, is the director of the Counseling Center 
and his professional experience, as well as many of his staff, includes work in trauma and 
recovery research.

The Counseling Center is located at 156 Williams Street on the 12th Floor. It is open from 
9a.m. -5 p.m. and evening house can be arranged. If you are an interviewee from outside 
Pace, the Counseling Center can refer you to an outside counseling center that offers 
payment on a sliding scale.

             Sincerely yours,

             Dr. Maria T. Iacullo
             Pace University 9/11 Oral History Project
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